Town of Ludlow Office of the Town Clerk

Kim M. Batista, Town Clerk

RECEIVED
FOWERTERK'S OFFICE
2020 NOV 17 P 4: 08
TOWN OF LUDLOW



NOTICE OF A RECOUNT OF THE REPRESENTATIVE IN GENERAL COURT – 7TH HAMPDEN DISTRICT NOVEMBER 3, 2020, GENERAL ELECTION

As a result of a petition filed by James "Chip" Harrington, the office of the Board of Registrars will be conducting a recount of the race for Representative in General Court – 7th Hampden District of the vote taken on November 3, 2020 for Precincts 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6. This recount will take place Saturday, November 21, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. at the Paul R. Baird Middle School Gymnasium. Please use the rear door of the gymnasium to enter.

We respectfully ask observers to register by emailing clerk@ludlow.ma.us or call (413) 583-5600 Ext. 1230 in advance. We ask observers to wear masks and practice social distancing. Space is limited due to COVID restrictions.